
 

 

        
         December 2020 
 
         Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
         Re: Year 5 Viking Day                                                                       
 
         On Thursday 17th December, Year 5 are having a Viking Day to celebrate all they have learned so far in their     
         topic.  We will be doing a number of creative activities throughout the day. 
 
         Plans for the day include the following: 
 

● Viking sports (including javelin throwing) 
● Weaving 
● Making a Viking helmet 
● Making a Viking shield 

 
 
          We look forward to sharing photos of the day on our Primary Twitter account (@AtlanticPrimary). 
 
          Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
          Mrs Watson and Mr Ekers 
          Year 5  

 

   

 

 


